Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Cape Elizabeth Food Service Department would like to offer free breakfast and lunch items to families that are in a food insecure situation. Please e-mail us at <a href="mailto:food@capeelizabethschools.org">food@capeelizabethschools.org</a> to schedule a delivery or pick up time. Your information is confidential and will not be shared with anyone. Our goal is to make sure all students have the necessary food to continue to stay healthy during this stressful time.

Stay healthy!!

Peter Esposito, Food Service Director